
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Red Nose Day is back on Friday 17th March 2023. The theme we are having 
for this day is ‘Make Someone Smile.’ 
 
Pupils can come into school on this day and where non-uniform for a 
donation towards Comic Relief. Pupils can wear something funny, have mad 
hair or even wear their pyjamas in the hopes of making someone smile. Each 
class will be performing a limerick or funny poem, as part of the Comic Relief 
activities. 
 
Red noses can be worn, however we will not be selling them at school. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms C Handley 
Head of School 
 
 
 


